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Objection

Dear sir or Madame I’d line to state an objection to the application to build houses
behind Dursley junior school at Highfeilds . These lovely fields are an important area for
the locals to enjoy , my recollection was that nothing was ment to happen for seven years
from last time they was described as fields of natural beauty and that black crested beets
inhabited the area , so why has it surfaced again smarter only 4 years . As a resident of
Highfeilds the toad in dursley at peck times are now a nightmare so building more houses
thus close to the town is just going to cause more problems than it will ease . Please id
line to state my objection . Yours sincerely NN

Sent from my iPhone



